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Dear Parents/Carers, 
Well done to all the children who have attended school every day this week and collected their five stickers at the 
school gate. Lots of children have tried to walk to school as well this week so well done.  Full attendance is so 
important to support children’s progress at school and so thank you to all parents and carers who have entered 
the spirit of the event.  I’m excited to see our attendance figures at the end of this week - I’ll keep you posted! 
 
Scooters again! I have received a number of complaints this week from parents regarding electric scooters being 
ridden on the road outside school as well as on the school site.  Children must not ride their bikes and scooters on 
the school site. Thank you for your support in ensuring we resolve this issue.  
Several children are now bringing fidget toys into school.  Children may be asked to put their fidget toys away if 
they become a distraction in lessons.  Please be assured if your child needs a fidget toy then school will provide 
one and parents will be involved in the decision.  Please encourage your child to leave fidget toys at home.  

                                                                                     
Next week we will be launching our new online communication platform “Class Charts”.  This will enable parents 
and school to communicate, for the children to earn points when they demonstrate our school values, select 
rewards and for school to involve parents more openly with their child’s behavior.   Letters will be coming home 
next week providing all the relevant information. 
                                                                                  
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Mrs Sugars 

REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the school’s communication policy 
and make contact with your child’s class teacher via telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require 
additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 

 
 

Dates for your diary: 

            

Monday 24th May   Class photographs and Year 6 leavers photographs.  

Wednesday 26th May        Year 6 Rounder’s Tournament. 

Thursday 27th May  Mrs Crawford’s Memorial Garden opening. 

Friday 28th May                  Charity event for Birmingham Children’s Hospital – 

                                               wear an orange or bright coloured T shirt. Children  

should wear their school trousers or skirts. 
 

Friday 28th May                 School closes for half term. 

Monday 7th June               Teacher training day.  School is closed to pupils. 

Tuesday 8th June               Summer 2 half term begins. 

Friday 12th June                  Year 4 Toy Workshop. 

 

  

 

Half Term - Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June. 
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Our Fibbersley Stars from this week  
 

Well done to …  

RG Eshan & Avneet 1W Jiya & Logan 3H Casey-Mai & Asa 5B Ceyda & Logan 
 

RH Zachery & Mason 2B Ruby & Johannes 3L Lexi & Lucas 5S Kermarniee & Emmy 
 

RA 
Amelia Rose & 

Elijah 2I Ellie & Falon 4D Lily S & Sarah B 5X 
Victor & Kieron  

1B Ayden & Charlie 2S Sophie W & River-Leigh 4G Sheila-Ann & Connor 6H Aaran & Simrat 
 

1E Lexi 3D Joziah & Y’vaani 4S Sofia & Zane 6Z Isobel & Zyanne S 
 

All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in school next week. 

Year Group emails. 

yearone@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk yeartwo@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearthree@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yearfour@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearfive@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk   yearsix@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

 

 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest 

attendance in each Year Group. 

    RH 91.7%              1B 89.1%              2I 86.4%                 3H 95%   

 

             4S 94.6%                      5S 96.6%                       6H 91.1% 

 

 

 

 

                            Please remember to maintain social distance when you are on the school site.  
It is also essential that all visitors to our site wear a face covering if you are able to. 
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